
                                       

                                                                                                                         

December 2014 News Letter  

                         Dear Brothers and Sisters in CHRIST 

                     Greetings to you all in the Mighty Name of Our Lord and Savior Jesus 

Christ.  December is a busy month with Christmas Programs, it is not Holiday season but 

exams season, so families and children are busy with Church activities like Xmas eves, 

Carols ect.  

All the Missionaries of GCBC Celebrated Christmas Eves in their Churches and 

distributed blankets to show the Godõs Love. 

 

Rev Kip Smith and Bro. Raja Konda arrived Vizag received by Rev. Jagadeesh   Kumar  

and Rev. Rajasekhar Dasari and  reached Vizianag  aram on 1st December 2014. They 

visited the venue of coming concert and spoke with the people who are going  to provide                               

the stage, lights and  public address system.  

 

Then in the afternoon we had a meeting with GCBC missionaries. Rev Kip Smith                                                    

encouraged the missionaries to gather people for the coming  concert and let their local 

Churches be blessed with this concert. Bro. Raja Konda also spoke with missionaries 

about the future plans. And all the missionaries expressed their gratitude to Bethany 

Baptist Church for the support. Rev. Kip Smith released the Prayer request cards of 

Concert, they are distributed in the Pastors and Church Leaders meeting.  

 

 




